
House Photography Competition 

‘What a wonderful world’

We would like you to capture moments of  your life during Lockdown. 

The photos can be taken with your phone or camera. Everyone is having a different 

experience of  this time, but whatever your circumstances there are moments of  beauty and 

kindness to be found if  you look. We would like you to capture the special moments you 

find in this time. Whatever it is that is making you smile, keeping you going, keeping 

others happy, making you stop and look again, capture it. 

Rules

• The winner from each house will have their photograph professionally printed.

• Every entry counts towards house competition totals. 

• One entry per student.

• If there are other people in your photograph, make sure you ask permission as 

entries may be tweeted or published in the WORKS newsletter.

• Deadline for entries are Friday 12th June. 

• Entries will form an exhibition in school. 

Email your photograph with your name and house in the subject box

to Homeactivities@Minster.notts.sch.uk
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Some moments of  beauty and kindness in life in 

lockdown



Good luck! 


